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PHI 83/22 - Transitioning the Prostheses List
applications to a new online platform
Prosthesis List applications are transitioning to the Health Products Portal
from 11 September 2023. To allow for this transition, the March 2024 PL
Update will be bypassed.
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The Department is transitioning Prostheses List applications into the Health Products Portal
(HPP) from 11 September 2023.

The current online application platform Prostheses List Management System (PLMS) will be
closed from 14 May 2023.

To allow the transition, the Department will bypass the March 2024 PL update cycle. This means
sponsors will not be able to submit applications between 14 May 2023 and 10 September 2023.
Sponsors will be able to submit applications using the HPP from 11 September 2023.

There will be no impact to the 2023 PL update cycles (March, July, and November).

For more information visit the Prostheses List Reforms webpage.
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